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SHK’s assessment of the recommendation response from the 
Swedish Transport Administration 

On 18 August 2020, the Swedish Accident Investigation Authority (SHK) pub-
lished a final report into an incident involving a near collision between train 8923 
and train 18922 at Karlstad C (RJ 2020:03). 

Two safety recommendations were issued to the Swedish Transport Administration 
in this report. 

The Transport Administration has submitted a response and account of the action 
that the authority has taken and intends to take. The actions may be deemed con-
sistent with the recommendations issued in the report. Consequently, SHK makes 
the assessment that the responses from the Transport Administration are satisfac-
tory. (Concluded – satisfactory response) 

 

Best regards, 

Kristina Börjevik Kovaniemi 
Chair Accident Investigations 

 

 

 

 

  

This document is a translation of the original 
assessment in Swedish by SHK of the response 
to the recommendation. In case of discrepan-
cies between this translation and the Swedish 
original text, the Swedish text shall prevail in 
the interpretation of the assessment. 

 


